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April 5, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of our ongoing communication regarding the boundary development process with RDCRS
families and stakeholders, we would like to inform you that the deadline for submitting feedback
regarding the process will be Thursday, April 14, 2022.

To date, the feedback received has included lengthy, robust suggestions, and thoughtful considerations
on ideas and suggestions when it comes to boundary development.

A Boundary Development Report that will address questions and the feedback received, will be
presented to the Board of Trustees at the April Regular Board Meeting. A decision will be made about
boundary development no later than the June Regular Board Meeting.

We appreciate the time and effort that has been taken to submit valuable and insightful feedback to date.
We look forward to continuing our collaborative efforts and receiving additional input and feedback over
the next week.

Any further feedback can be submitted prior to April 14, 2022 to the Board of Trustees and to
kathleen.finnigan@rdcrs.ca.

Sincerely,
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Kathleen Finnigan, Superintendent
Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools

Montfort Centre 5210 - 61 Street Red Deer Alberta T4N 6N8
T: 403-343-1055 F: 403-347-6410 rdcrs.ca
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